LEXINGTON DIVISION OF POLICE

150 East Main Street « Lexington, KY 40507 « (859) 258-3600

TO: Mayor Jim Gray
Urban County Council

FROM: Chief Ronnie Bastin
Division of Police

DATE: July 3, 2013

RE: Memorandum of Understanding — Cabinet for Health and Family Services,
Department of Public Health, Office of Vital Statistics

Please find attached Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Cabinet for Health and Family
Services, Department for Public Health, Office of Vital Statistics. This is a renewal MOU, which
allows for the exchange of information contained in Vital Records. The attached MOU requires the
Mayor’s signature.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact my office.

vyl

Ronnie Bastin
Chief of Police

RB/rmh
Attachment

cc: Clay Mason, Commissioner of Public Safety
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